
December 1-9 - Food Bank

Challenge (See more information

and updates on page 2)

December 12 - School Musical

Production of "Is Santa Smarter than

a 6th Grader?!" Please refer to the

"Christmas Musical Arrival Letter" sent

out earlier this week from Mrs. Bain.

Please call the office if you did not

get one.

December 16 - Last day of school

before winter vacation!

December 17 to January 2 -Winter

Vacation

January 3 - First day back at school! 

Week 12 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS

BOOK SUGGESTIONS
OF THE WEEK

Animals in Winter by Henrietta Bancroft, 
Richard G. Van Gelder & Helen K. Davie

Winter Dance by Marion Dane Bauer 
and Richard Jones

Christmas Musical Rehearsal
Monday Afternoon

Information

Students will be bussed to Key CIty Theatre

for the afternoon for a closed dress

rehearsal with just students and staff. 

Students will sit in the audience with their

class and be able to come up on stage and

practice ahead of the evening

performance.

If you have any afternoon appointments

this day for your child, please communicate

this with the homeroom teacher to ensure
easy pick up.



FOOD BANK CHALLENGE
The leadership group has been challenging all

Cranbrook elementary schools to a Food Bank

Challenge. 

House team points will be awarded EACH day to the

class who gathers the most food. Scores will be

announced at the end of the challenge. Items that have

been identified by the Cranbrook Food Bank as wish list

items are --> cereal, peanut butter, fruit cups, granola

bars, trail mix, packaged meals, Chunky soups, pasta

sauce.

Any help is greatly appreciated. Thank YOU!!

CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKETS

REMINDER

Please reach out to Lorraine Pearson in our school office if

you have not received your Christmas Concert Tickets. 

Additional tickets can be requested and will go home with

students by Friday. 

BASKETBALL COACH?
As volleyball season has come to a close, basketball season begins

in January! We are reaching out to our families to see if anyone

would be interested in coaching girls' team in the new year. Please

email chris.catherall@sd5.bc.ca if you are interested! 

Thank you! 

PRIMARY SKATING FORMS
Skating will start up for primary students in January.

Forms have been sent home with students for signature.
Please sign and return as soon as you are able, and if you

have any questions - please reach out to your child's

homeroom teacher. Thank you!! 


